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OFFICE OF CITY COUNCIL

Suite 425, City Hall
117 W. Duval Street

Jacksonville FL  32202
MEETING NOTICE

AD HOC COMMITTEE ON REFERENDUM

FINANCIAL IMPACT STATEMENT
RE: ORDINANCE 2012-491
Monday, August 13, 2012
12:45 p.m.

City Council Conference Room B

Notice is hereby given that, pursuant to the requirements of City Charter Sec. 18.05(k), the Ad Hoc Committee on Referendum Financial Impact Statement will meet on Monday, August 13, 2012 at 12:45 p.m. in City Council Conference Room B, City Hall Suite 425, 117 West Duval Street, Jacksonville FL, 32202,  to develop a financial impact statement of any estimated increase or decrease of revenues or costs to the City of Jacksonville resulting from the straw ballot referendum proposed by Ordinance 2012-491 which would ask voters to express an opinion on amending the City Charter to change the selection method for one of the members of the Police and Fire Pension Fund board of trustees.

The Ad Hoc Committee is composed of the following members: Council Auditor Kirk Sherman (Chair); Council Member John R. Crescimbeni (Council President appointee); CFO Ronnie Belton (Mayor’s appointee); and Assistant General Counsel Gayle Petrie (General Counsel’s appointee).  Those four members will appoint a fifth member with expertise in the subject of the referendum.
All interested parties are invited to attend.

For further information contact Cheryl Brown, Council Secretary/Director at 630-1452.

Posted 8.8.12

11:00 a.m.
